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From: Coleman, Michael [Michael.Coleman@nexteraenergy.com]
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 2:42 PM
To: Chawla, Mahesh; Cross, William
Cc: Rankin, Jennivine
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: DAEC_Draft_SER.docx

Mac, 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the final draft SE. Duane Arnold concurs with the NRC determination and the 
final draft SE contains no security-related information requiring withholding from public disclosure.  
Thank you again. 
Mike Coleman 
Manager, Information Management (Nuclear) 
Duane Arnold Energy Center (DAEC), NextEra Energy 
 
 
From: Chawla, Mahesh [mailto:Mahesh.Chawla@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 4:26 PM 
To: Cross, William; Coleman, Michael 
Cc: Rankin, Jennivine 
Subject: DAEC_Draft_SER.docx 
 

This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email. 

 
THE ATTACHMENT MAY CONTAIN SECURITY-RELATED INFORMATION AND SHOULD BE PROCESSED ACCORDINGLY. 

 
Please see the attached copy of the Final Draft Safety Evaluation (SE) for the subject License Amendment Request (LAR) 
to revise the completion date of Milestone 8 of the Cyber Security Plan Implementation schedule. The draft version is 
being resent to you since there were few changes added to the file as a result of the staff review.  
 
Please see the attached copy of the Draft Safety Evaluation (SE) for the subject License Amendment Request (LAR) to 
revise the completion date of Milestone 8 of the Cyber Security Plan Implementation schedule. The LAR was submitted 
by NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC (NextEra)(the licensee) on August 28, 2014 (Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML14245A375). Attachment 1 of this submittal contains security-related 
information to be withheld under 10CFR 2.390. The NRC staff does not consider all the information in Attachment 1 to 
be security-related and therefore some of this information from Attachment 1 is likely to be included in the final staff SE, 
which will be publically available. Please review the Draft SE and confirm by e-mail that you agree with the NRC staff’s 
determination and none of the information contained in the attached Draft SE is security-related information.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Mahesh Chawla 
Project Manager 
Phone: 301-415-8371 
Fax: 301-415-1222 
mahesh.chawla@nrc.gov 
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